Friends Newsletter May 2022

Hello everyone, its officially summer!

Thank you to all that came to Bangers and Bingo, | think we can all
agree it was a great night and we made over £300 which is amazing!

The read-a-thon was a huge success and the money Friends have
raised so far this year was added to the total for this cause and we
have managed to buy new books for the entire school covering
every year. These books will be the reading books that come home,
we are so pleased to be able to help support reading at Henbury.

Bugfest is coming into school for the day on 27" May, this is an
opportunity to get up close and personal with the mini beast and
insect world. Nick will be in all day doing a whole school assembly
and then individual class interactions. The children will be able to
handle a range of mini beasts.

We are pleased to announce we have a school disco coming up!
The very popular DJ Daz will be back on Friday 17" June.

Foundation, year 1 and year2  5-5.45
Year 2, Year3 and Year 4 6-7

We ask foundation parents to stay as this is the first school disco.
Please can year 2 pick which disco they would like to attend.

Tickets are £2.50 and can be bought in the office (exact money, in a
named envelope) week commencing 6" June or on the night.

Glow sticks will be available to buy on the night 50p each.

Ice creams will be available to buy after school from Friday 10"
June every Friday until the end of term. They will be £1 and we will
cater for all dietary needs. Please come to outside year 3 to find the

ice cream ladies!



The summer fair planning is taking shape and we have some great
things in store.

We now have our very own Henbury Lego man and he will be at the
fair with a range of minifigures to buy, get saving!

We are asking for donations of bottles of wine for the fair, if you
have a bottle to donate, please could you bring it to the school
office, thank you.

We are also looking for raffle prizes, so if you have a company that
would like to donate, please do get in contact with us.

On sports day, 29" June, there will be refreshments available for
spectators; a range of cakes, soft drinks and ice creams. Ice creams
will also be available to buy after school on this day.

Our last event of the year, will be the very popular Family fun night
on Friday 8" July, more details to follow

Other key dates

Friends meeting Wednesday 15" June 7.30 pm, staff room
Disco Friday 17" June 5-5.45 or 6-7 depending on year group
Summer Fair Friday 24" June 3.30-5
Sports day Wednesday 29" June
Family Fun night Friday 8" July

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




